
Advisory Committee for Finance 
 

At our January 24th meeting the Administration discussed the 
following: 

 
• Dr. Rufo discussed the Internal Audit report that was issued 

for 2017. The report covered the annual risk assessment and 
two specific areas Capital Assets and Payroll Distribution 
Procedures. We discussed the auditor’s recommendations to 
improve tracking of assets and distribution controls 

• We discussed the Facilities Improvement Vote and the timing 
of when work could proceed if the propositions passed.  We 
also discussed the methods of communicating the Vote to 
the public. 

• We discussed Syosset Park and its impact on the District 
• We discussed two National award programs for excellence in 

Budget presentation.  Committee member Michele Yen will 
summarize the requirements for the Committee to be 
discussed at a future meeting. 

• Our next meeting will be March 8 
 


